
 

 
 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                  7 August 2023 

 
 

Postponement of Quarterly Results Webinar 
  

CardieX Limited (ASX: CDX) (CardieX, the Company) wishes to advise that the CardieX Quarterly 

Results Webinar scheduled for Friday, 11 August 2023 (AEST)/ Thursday, 10 August 2023 (PDT) is 

being postponed.  

 

A rescheduled date will be announced as soon as possible and is expected to be following the 

release of the FY23 results, which are due to be released on Thursday, 31 August 2023. 

 

Approved by the Board of Directors and Released by the Company Secretary 

 
- ENDS - 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Investor Relations  

Rod Hinchcliffe 

rod.hinchcliffe@mcpartners.com.au 

 

Media Relations  

Melissa Hamilton 

melissa.hamilton@mcpartners.com.au 

 

Investor Relations – USA 

Matt Selinger 

Managing Director, Integrous Communications 

mselinger@integcom.com 

 

About CardieX 

CardieX is a medical technology company focused on developing vascular biomarkers. Its ATCOR subsidiary is a 

leader in medical devices and vascular biomarkers for hypertension, cardiovascular disease, and other vascular 

health disorders based on the Company’s SphygmoCor® central blood pressure technology. CardieX’s 

CONNEQT subsidiary develops and markets medical devices, digital solutions, and wearables, for home health, 

decentralized clinical trials, and remote patient monitoring. CardieX is listed on the Australian Stock Exchange 

(ASX:CDX). 

https://cardiex.com/

